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Co-Chair Helm, Co-Chair Owens, Vice Chair McDonald and Members of the House 

Committee on Agriculure, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water.  

 

As a B&B owner, I fully support raising the state TLT to 1.5% to help fund this "1% for 

Wildlife Bill." One of the things my visitors love most about staying at my B&B is 

watching the pair of bald eagles that nest in a tall pine tree behind our house, the 

river otters that frolic in the creek below, or the efforts by beavers every year to build 

dams in the creek. I'm sure none of them would mind paying and additional 0.5% to 

help support this bill. WIldlife is important to residents and visitors to Oregon. Please 

support this bill and support our wonderful wildlife.  


